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Mark holds an Associate of Arts, Architectural Drafting and Estimating, from Dunwoody Institute, Minneapolis, 
Minnesota and graduated in November, 1991. 

Since 2007, Mark has been the President/Owner of Superl, and had been Vice Present from 1997-2007, and 
before that, Project Manager from 1991-2007. 

His experience at Superl has included firestopping for commercial, industrial, healthcare and educational 
facilities. 

Superl is an FM 4991 Approved Contractor, UL Qualified Firestop Contractor and a Specialty Firestop    
Contractor for multiple manufacturers.  They have worked with Thermafiber in developing numerous tested   
curtain wall fire containment systems.  Superl is a FCIA Charter Member, joining in 1999.  

Superl has been a leader in the curtain wall and firestopping industry for over 29 years.  Superl has worked on 
projects in 36 states as well as Asia, from small specialty projects to high rise structures. 

Mark has been married to Jennifer for 27 years and they have two sons, Parker, 18, and Tanner, 16.  He enjoys 
fishing and traveling with his family.  He has coached his sons’ basketball teams for ten years. 
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